

Gregg Fortner
Executive Director

March 23, 2023

Dear Residents:

As the Anniston Housing Authority (AHA) continues to evolve as a company, we would like to inform our residents of important changes taking place in the near future. Effective April 1, 2023, our staff will reposition as follows:

Lisa Willingham
Pam Young
Tara Moore
Ronald Willis
Assistant Property Manager
Assistant Property Manager
Assistant Property Manager

All Properties
Parkwin Homes & Washington Homes

Norwood Homes & Fairview Terrace Constantine Homes & Tinsley Manor

Parkwin Homes & Washington Homes

Moving forward, your management office will no longer be in Norwood Homes. Your new management office will be in Glen Addie's Main Office at 500 Glen Addie Avenue, Anniston, AL 36201. Mrs. Young will be your Assistant Property Manager and is eager to meet you all and assist in any way she can. She can be reached at (256) 236-1575 ext. 105. For work orders, please dial (256) 236-1575 ext. 106.

Norwood Homes & Fairview Terrace

There are no changes to your management office. Ms. Moore will continue to be on site for assistance. She can be reached at (256) 236-1961. For work orders, please dial (256) 236-7544.

Constantine Homes & Tinsley Manor

There are no changes to your management office. Mr. Willis will continue to be on site for assistance. He can be reached at (256) 831-0901. For work orders, please dial (256) 831-9933.

The phone number for emergency work orders after hours will remain the same at (256) 236-6741.

Ms. Willingham will relocate to the Constantine Homes management office at 318 Elm Street, Anniston, AL 36201. Essentially, she is still the Senior Property Manager, she has just been given a new title. She will continue to supervise the Assistant Property Managers and oversee all properties. Please be patient with the management staff during our transition.

Sincerely.

Lisa Willingham

Sisa Willing

Senior Property Manager/Director of Operations